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AFTER ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL PERIOD OF GROWTH
CONSTANT POWER SERVICES ARE MOVING

From July 7th 2014 we wiill be operating from
the new Letchworth base of:

Riello House
Works Road
Letchworth
Herifordshire
SGé 1AZ

For all our customers and our suppliers it will be
business as usual, as all telephone numbers and
e-mail addresses remain the same, so from a contact
perspective nothing will change.

e-mail: sales@constantpowerservices.com
telephone: 0330 1230125




